
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dates for the diary: 

25th June – all day trip to Kentwell Hall  

(Children have the option to dress up for 

this trip)  

8th/9th July – Performances (details to be 

sent soon 

PE days: Monday (yoga) & Thursday 

(cricket) 

 

 

Tremendous Tudor Life  

Owl class 

Welcome back! This half term we will be 

looking at ‘Tudor Life’.  

Most of our learning will be linked to our main 

theme, although some subjects i.e. Maths, will 

continue to be taught separately. 

In science this half term we are 

going to be continuing with our 

learning on forces.  

In French we will cover rooms in a 

house and activities people do at 

home. 

We will also be joining Year 6 to 

perform an end of year show, more 

details to follow 

How to support your child at home 

Homework will be given out each Wednesday and 

needs to be handed in the following week. We 

would like to stress that the children do not need 

to do this independently and adult support is more 

than welcome.  

Practicing times tables at home is a great way to 

build confidence and fluency in maths, and we 

encourage you to make it a fun part of your daily 

routine. Reading together at home is also a 

wonderful way to bond and develop a love of 

learning. Our library is stocked with amazing 

books, and we invite your child to explore and find 

their new favourite stories. Don't forget to have 

your child log their reading in their journal so we 

can celebrate their progress together! 

In English we will be looking at 

Shakespeare’s plays and how the language 

was used in comparison to now. As well as 

reading Treason by Berlie Doherty. 

This links with our history topic of ‘Tudor 

life’, as the later period saw the flowering of 

the arts, especially the theatre and the 

plays of Shakespeare. 

We will also explore King Henry VIII and 

Queen Elizabeth I during this topic.  

 

Our maths learning will cover:  

 position and direction  

 negative numbers  

 converting units  

 volume  

 

In Computing we are learning about 

vector drawings and how this works. 

We are creating new media on the 

computer, using specific tools.  

 

In art we are continuing with our lino 

printing.  This includes creating the 

image on the lino and using ink to print it 

on material.  


